
 
 Bethany Memorial Garden 
 Sales for niches are ongoing. Pricing will begin at the regular price on  	
 Mar.1. A niche for one person will be $1700 and for two people will be 	
 $2700. The 10% discount will remain in place until the end of February. 	
 If you would like more information on the Bethany Memorial Garden, 	
 please contact Emily Vick at ext. 13 or evick@bethany-umc.com.

 New Member Class
 Have you thought about joining Bethany UMC? Please join this 
 obligation free meeting on Tuesday, March 3 in Spell Chapel from 
 6-7 pm. To reserve your seat, please call Jack Sehrt our Membership   	
 Director, 843.873.1230 or email jsehrt@bethany-umc.com. 
 Child care will be provided. 	  

 2020 Confirmation
 We will be meeting during the Sunday School hour starting at 10 am.  	
 Confirmation is traditionally for current 7th graders or other students     	
 who have not been confirmed. All ages are welcome! Confirmation 	
 teaches basic Christian principles and theology to give students a robust    	
 framework to articulate their faith for themselves. Confirmation class  	
 will consist of multiple activities that will give students a chance to 
 engage in a deeper relationship with Jesus Christ.  Please sign up to   	
 reserve your spot in Confirmation 2020. To sign up, visit our website   	
 www.bethany-umc.com  and go to Connect, Students, Confirmation. 

 LCS Meeting 
 There will be a meeting to discuss the Living Christmas Story on Sunday, 
 Mar. 1 at 3 pm in the Conference Room. 

 Stephen Ministry  
 If you are hurting, in need of a hand to hold on to or talk thru an issue or   	
 problem we are a Stephen Ministry Church and have Stephen Ministers 	
 ready to be with you. Contact Denis Tsukalas 843.871.0381 or Mary Kay   	
 Wrenn 843.323.2130 or 843.821.3123.
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We’re Glad You’re Here
Bethany United Methodist Church

118 W. 3rd South Street
Summerville, SC 29483

843.873.1230

Welcome to

Word & Table



Order of Worship 
Welcome & Announcements

Praise Songs

Kids Moment

Pastoral Prayer

Offering & Offering Song

Scripture  	         	M atthew 17: 1-9
Message  		H  ear Him

*Communion & Communion Song

Closing Song

Benediction

*All are welcome at the table of Christ in the United Methodist Church.
Please be sure to sign the attendance pad so we can welcome you by name.

NOTES
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 UMM BBQ Fundraiser
 Please help support The United Methodist Men BBQ Fundraiser 
 today. Tickets are $10/plate or $20/pound BBQ. Plates include baked    	
 beans, coleslaw, bread and dessert. Tickets are now available and can be 
 purchased at the door or outside the Fellowship Hall on Sundays. 
 Tickets are for to-go only. Pick up time 10:30 am-1 pm. All profits will  	
 be used to support various missions. The United Methodist Men meet 	
 every 3rd Monday at 7 pm in the Fellowship Hall.  

 Blood Drive
 Please consider giving the gift on life by donating today in the parking  	
 lot from 8am-1pm. 

 BNOW Wednesday Night Activities 
 The new Winter/Spring session of Bethany NOW as started and there   	
 are classes and activities for everyone! Supper is served at 5 pm and 	
 classes at 6:15 pm! The meal for this ham with scalloped potatoes,  		
 steamed carrots with garlic ginger butter, rolls and salad bar. 
 A children’s menu will also be served. Spiritual Growth Sunday school 	
 class will be hosting. Meals are $7 for adults and $4 for children, family max $20.

 Ash Wednesday and Lenten Services
 Ash Wednesday, Feb. 26, is the beginning of the Lenten season. 
 A worship service will be offered at 7 am in Spell Chapel and 6:15 pm 
 Wednesday night Lenten services will be in Spell Chapel at 6:15 pm. 

 March 4: Lenten Service- Rev. Laura Canine
 March 11: Lenten Service- Rev. Victoria Richardson
 March 18: Lenten Service- Rev. Daniel Griswold
 March 25: Lenten Service- Rev. Steve Garner
 April 1: Lenten Service- Rev. Robert Tolliver
 April 8: Holy Week NO BNOW

 Leonardo Da Vinci’s The Last Supper will be held on Maundy Thursday, 	
 April 9 and Good Friday, April 10 at 7:30 pm in the Fellowship Hall. 
 A nursery will be available for children four and under. Tickets will be   	
 available beginning March 15.

 

Our Gifts to God 
When we’re part of a faith community, we support the mission of the 
community by the giving of our time, gifts, presence, service, and witness. 
We thank you for what you share with us. Your financial giving goes 
directly to our missions and programming. You can place any financial gifts 
that you are led to give in the offering basket. Always know you can donate 
on our website-www.bethany-umc.com. We step out in faith and giving, 
knowing God will provide for our needs. 

••


